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Introduction 
Technical guidance notes are intended to confirm and/or to expand further, the already tested fire stop 
systems available from FSi Limited. The guidance notes provide advice for specifiers, designers and 
installers on specific applications, configurations or aspects of fire stopping systems and materials. The 
document offers guidance on effective and feasible recommendations which may assist with selection 
criteria for a project, moreover this practical advice will help building owners and those responsible for 
maintaining and installing fire stop systems. 

This technical guidance note covers the rising concern of the over paintability of Stopseal® Batt.

FSi Guidance 
FSi would never advised to over paint any fire resistant product, including Stopseal® Batts, with any 
solvent based product, however over painting with some water based products may be possible, once 
they have been checked for compatibility.

To test for compatibility, FSi would advise that a small sample of Stopseal® Batt be coated with the 
proposed paint to the required thickness and then left to dry/cure. The effects of this process, if any, can 
then be evaluated for compatibility.

Guidance Notes 

TECHNICAL GUIDANCE NOTE – FTG-00002-1

STOPSEAL® BATT AND PAINT COMPATIBILITY

http://www.fsiltd.com/
mailto:sales@fsiltd.com
http://www.lubrizol.com/CPVC/FBC-System-Compatible-Program/System-Compatible-Product-Finder
http://www.lubrizol.com/CPVC/FBC-System-Compatible-Program/Incompatible-Products
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